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Hi MOMs,
 
What a year! While COVID-19 may have kept us in the
house for months, we have all been busier than ever
before. From homeschooling to managing hectic work-
from-home schedules, the MOMs have shown how
resiliency and strength during these difficult times. 
 
Although we've gone through a lot, we have some
exciting news to share....our new Co-Presidents have
been selected! It is with great joy we announce that
the new, MOMs of Oakwood Co-Presidents for
2020-2021 are Lindsay White and Kristan Levy!
Please join us in congratulating these amazing women
and we look forward to their leadership.         
 
It has been a great honor to serve as your Co-
Presidents and we truly appreciate the support we've
received from all of you during our term.
 
Have a wonderful summer, everyone, and stay safe!
  
Raya Mafazy Whalen & Brittany Bartone
Co-Presidents, MOMs of Oakwood
 

The stay-at-home order may have come to
an end, but this simple and kinda healthy
cocktail (courtesy of the Novice Chef) will
have you #StayingHome regardless!  
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Vodka (or gin)
Lemon
Honey
Water
Optional Vitamin C  

 

[Click the image for the full recipe!]

https://thenovicechefblog.com/quarantini/
http://www.facebook.com/groups/momsofoakwood/?ref=share


Barring any unforeseen problems, the city is planning to
open Gardner Pool on Saturday, June 6. We are in the
process of developing pool use guidelines and protocols
consistent with directives from the Ohio Department of
Health and Public Health Dayton & Montgomery County.
Once completed, we will publish those guidelines and
protocols, along with information on how to purchase a
membership. 
 
This information will be posted to the city website, our
Facebook page, and we will send it out via email."

Save the Date!
Oakwood Farmer's Market

Opens on June 6th!

Thank you to the 2019-2020
MOMs committee members!
 
You volunteered countless
hours, and we are so grateful
for your time and talents. 

A Note from the City of Oakwood

  THANK YOU!
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MOMs Select New Co-Presidents! 
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https://www.pinkribbongirls.org/

